
(Attachment) 

Occupational Safety and Health Department Notification No.0526-1 

 

To: 

Hirokazu Nagawa 

President 

Japan Labour Health and Welfare Organization 

26 May 2011 

From: 

Director  

Occupational Safety and Health Department, 

Labour Standards Bureau, 

Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare 

(Head of Office for Radiation Protection of Workers at Fukushima Daiichi NPP) 

 

Re: Dispatch of Medical Doctors to the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Plant (Request) 

 

At the TEPCO Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Plant, hereinafter referred to as “Fukushima 

Daiichi NPP,” many personnel are currently engaged in emergency works towards nuclear relief 

efforts.  

In order to ensure the health care of personnel at Fukushima Daiichi NPP, who are required to work 

under high risk conditions, we recognize the need to take special measures such as establishing 

emergency medical response system. 

We would appreciate your cooperation in dispatching medical doctors from your organization who 

could ensure the health care of personnel who work in the following conditions: 

 

 

 

1. Venue Fukushima Daiichi NPP 

(22 Kitahara, Ottozawa, Okuma-town, Futaba-county, Fukushima) 

2. Duration Unspecified until relief efforts are completed 

3. Others 

 Tokyo Electric Power Company is responsible for expenses for the transportation, lodging, 

and other expenses and compensations 

 Consult Tokyo Electric Power Company for details  

 


